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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

JCPC REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

FOR DJJ FUNDING FOR F.Y. 2013-2014 

 
The Durham County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council announces that it is soliciting 

proposals for juvenile crime intervention/prevention programs to be funded by the North 

Carolina Division of Juvenile Justice (DJJ) funds for the State Fiscal Year 2013-2014. 

These funds are allocated to Durham County to support community programs serving 

Durham County delinquent and at-risk youth, between the ages of 7 and 17, for the fiscal 

year beginning on or after July 1, 2013. 

 

The DJJ priority for the use of these State funds is to support community based programs 

that strengthen and expand needed juvenile court sanctions and treatment services.  

Programs requesting funding must address the identified “Risk Factors” and Protective 

Factors; and should provide treatment, rehabilitation, and/or academic enhancement as 

prioritized by the Durham County JCPC, and described in the “Request for Proposals” 

(RFP). 

 

Any local public agency, private 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization, or housing authority 

interested in applying for these funds must attend the following mandatory proposal 

development session to be held at:  The Durham County Main Library Auditorium 

(1
st
 floor) on Thursday March 6, 2013 – 1:00pm – 4:00pm located at 300 N. Roxboro 

St., Durham, NC 27701 

 

For additional information contact: 

Celia Jefferson, JCPC Coordinator at (919) 560-0534 

 

 

A copy of the RFP can be found at http://dconc.gov/cjrc   
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